

1st November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Good news! We have secured tickets for the whole school to watch a performance of 'Rapunzel' at the Redgrave Theatre on Wednesday 13th December.

We will be watching the morning performance, leaving school at 9.00am. The performance finishes at approx 12noon so we will be arriving back at school in time for a slightly later lunchtime. As a result, all children should bring a packed lunch to eat on their return. Children should take with them their water bottles, and a pocket sized snack to fit in their pocket!

The School Association have very kindly agreed to pay for the coaches for the school. We have a reduced schools price for the tickets costing £12.00 per pupil. Payments should be paid on your Arbor account by 1st December. If you feel you are unable to pay this fee, please contact the school office.

We are looking forward to this wonderful theatre visit, which is always a favourite with our children forming great memories and helps us all to get in the festive spirit!

Best wishes

Tracy Serle Headteacher